If you are wor'r'led that a child or young person is being abused or
neglected you must report your concerns.

If a child or young person tells you something that concerns you or
them, listen carefully and say that you will need to share this
information.

If you have a concern about a child at Nant-y-Parc,
please speak to Mrs. N. Davies (Headteacher) and in her absence,
Miss. K. Nelson (Deputy Headteacher).
School Governors with responsibility for Safeguarding are Mrs. M. Blundell & Mrs. C. James

If you are worried about a colleague’s behaviour towards children you should discuss this with a
senior manager.
I.A.A - Children's Services:
0808 100 1727

If you think a child is in immediate danger then contact the Police on 999.

After 5pm and on weekends and bank holidays contact the South East Wales Emergency Duty Team on
0800 328 4432.

For more information, refer to the school’s Child Protection Policy on the school server / meeting room.




